
The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District 

(HOLDREGE, Neb.) -- The Central District Water Users annual meeting will be 

held Mon., March 3 at the Super 8 Motel Conference Room in Holdrege. The 

meeting will begin at 12 noon with a steak lunch provided by the Central 

District Water Users. 

This year the district will host Plate River Recovery Implementation Program 

director Jerry Kenny to join Central’s Cory Steinke to discuss the progress of 

the J-2 Regulating Reserviors project. Following the J-2 presentation, Dale 

Schlautman from EA Engineering will report to the water users on the 

recently completed study of the groundwater mound beneath Central’s 

service area. 

CDWU President Dave Dahlgren will then facilitate a panel discussion among 

Central and Tri-Basin NRD representatives how the information might affect 

future water management decisions. Steinke will then wrap up the meeting 

with a presentation regarding the projected water supply for the 2014 

irrigation season. 

The Central District Water Users is an association of irrigation customers 

served by The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District.  

All Central irrigation customers are invited to attend the annual meeting. 

 

 

 

### 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

February 24, 2014 

News Release 

Contact: Jeff Buettner 

Public Relations Coordinator  

Office: (308) 995-8601 

Cell: (308) 991-3228 

E-mail: jbuettner@cnppid.com 

415 Lincoln St. ♦ P.O. Box 740 ♦ Holdrege, NE  68949 ♦ (308) 995-8601 


